
 
 
 
 
 

600 Third Avenue, 31st Floor, New York, N.Y. 10016 

E-Mail: new-york-ov@bmeia.gv.at, Tel.: (+1) 917 542 8400 

New-York-OV/ENTW/0228/2022 

  

 New York, 14 October 2022 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

I refer to the 2024 high-level political forum on sustainable development (HLPF), to be 

convened under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) in July 2024. 

 

With reference to General Assembly resolution 70/1, I have the honor to request that Austria 

be inscribed on the list of countries participating in the voluntary national reviews (VNRs) to 

take place at the 2024 HLPF. 

 

Austria attaches great importance to the implementation of the 2030 Agenda and looks 

forward to sharing experiences, including successes, challenges and lessons learned. 

 

I look forward to early acknowledgement of receipt of this letter. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hans-Joachim ALMOSLECHNER 

(Chargé d'affaires a.i.) 

 

 

 

To 

H.E. Lachezara Stoeva 

President of the Economic and Social Council, 

United Nations 

bulgaria@un.int, mission.newyork@mfa.bg  

cc Ivaylo.G.Gatev@mfa.bg  

mailto:new-york-ov@bmeia.gv.at
mailto:bulgaria@un.int
mailto:mission.newyork@mfa.bg
mailto:Ivaylo.G.Gatev@mfa.bg

